AHS Tiger Band 8th Grade Band Night

Parent Acknowledgement Form

The AHS Band’s 8th Grade Night is an event for incoming freshman to experience high school
marching band first-hand. This is not a required event. But, it is highly recommended to all 8th grade
students, regardless of their current level of interest. The AHS Marching Band will give a special
performance of this year’s halftime show, Arabian Nights, in the Arlington High School Football
Stadium, and the 8th graders will get a chance to play with the band in their pre-game drill!

Free concessions will be provided by the AHS Band Boosters. Students will need to bring their
instruments and the 3 pep tunes rehearsed in class. There will be music stands at the stadium, so you do
not need to memorize them. Sousaphones and marching percussion will be available to use, so bring
your mouthpiece!

The event will be from 6 - 8 pm on Tuesday, September 15th. Students will meet on the
visitor’s side of the AHS Football Stadium. This is a high school event and is not affiliated with the
Arlington Middle School. Middle school parents are welcome and encouraged to attend. They will get
a chance to eat and talk with current high school parents and the directors.

Please mark the line below that best describes your intentions for the event. Whether you plan to

attend or not, please indicate your understanding of the above information by signing at the bottom of
the page and returning this form by Tuesday, September 8th.

Student Name: Band: Concert Symphonic

My student will be attending the AHS Band 8th Grade Night
Name(s) of Accompanying Adult(s):

Contact phone number(s) for that eventing:

My student will NOT be attending the AHS Band 8th Grade Night

Parent Signature: Date:




